The Trustees Research Award Committee reviewed submissions from three faculty members this spring.
While the request for nominations, including self-nomination, goes out in the Fall, the Committee work
is generally done in the spring. Applicants for this award present a substantive body of research or
creative work to the Committee for review. The Committee must then decide which collection of
creative activity is most meritorious. We are pleased to announce that Matthew Specter, Assistant
Professor of History, was the recipient of the Trustees Research Award this year.
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